
To whom this may concern, 
I am writing with regards to the review of the Green Belt in Wootton. I would like to 
strongly object to the removal of the Green Belt protection and the housing 
development that would replace this wonderful area of open space and natural beauty. 
Wootton is a lovely village which is renowned for its beautiful open spaces and 
spectacular rural views and I truly believe that it would be a horrible mistake to 
destroy more of the little countryside that is now left in the UK. 
Wootton is a quiet and peaceful village which has a strong sense of community and 
local amenities to support its current residents. In building more houses Wootton 
would lose this village charm and become yet another characterless urban area. I feel 
that this would be a great shame to lose such a delightful village and I therefore urge 
you to think about the effects these plans will have on those currently living in 
Wooton. 
I really do hope that the council does value the opinions of its local people and will 
therefore take their views into account as this is an issue that will strongly impact on 
pltheir lives. 
Freya Mehta  
43 Home Close 
Wootton 
Abingdon 
OX13 6DD 
 


